
                                         

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

May 2025 

 

Dear Fellow Maryland Senior Olympian: 

     This year, you are receiving your 2025 Information & Registration Guide providing you with 

the dates and locations of this year’s sporting events and MSO’s updated Sponsorship Guide. 

     Our participants are increasing. In order to continue our sustained growth, we seek support 

from businesses and professionals who benefit from our patronage such as local vendors, banks, 

insurance agents, sports clubs, car dealerships, real estate agents, and restaurants.  If you know of 

anyone with whom you do business who would be inclined to support our efforts, I urge you to 

reach out to them.  

     While we welcome major sponsors, we are also seeking additional support to share the costs 

of individual sports, and to cover the costs for athletic trainers, medical personnel, and volunteer 

shirts and lunches. In your review of the Sponsorship Guide, think of someone you do business 

with or whether you or your fellow club members or teammates might consider sponsoring a 

particular sport or support group.  

     Further, I also request that you consider a personal contribution when you register for your 

2025 events.  

     Looking forward to seeing you in the coming months, I thank you for your continued 

participation in our events. 

 

Neal P. Gillen, Chair 

 

      

      


